
MEETING CANCELLATION 

ROSEBURG CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the tour scheduled on Monday, 
July 8, 2024 at Umpqua Community College (UCC) - 1140 Umpqua 
College Rd., Roseburg, Oregon, has been cancelled due to the 
extreme heat advisory. The next regular City Council meeting is 
scheduled for Monday, July 22, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall 
Council Chambers. 

Sent via e-mail to: 

City Council 

City Staff 

News Media 

Interested Parties 

Nikki Messenger, c·

Dated: July 8, 2024 


